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ILOYD'S REGISTEER OF SHIPEING

21, Fenchurch Street [ onden, E.C 3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166
; , e

9th December, 1957,

Dear S4ipg,

iith reference to your letter of the 2Uth HNoveumbor,
I shall be glad if ;ou will infora the Cwnors that the
proposal o carry oubt the Jpecial Jurvey at the end of
vecember/beginning January is in order.

Should, however, this survey not take place as
stated, s satisfactory Genersl ixamlpation (eireular
H04195G) will require to be carried out im drydock
vefore any further postponement may be approved,

Tou will observe that the Donkey Boller OJurvay on
this ship became due in Ugptesber lsst and I shall be
glad to learn what arrangements are proposed to carry
out this SUTVEY.

The Load Line Certificate will exyire on the 30th
R 1 N l%‘

fours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clacsification Committee.
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